Ted Madsen

From: Sally Donaldson <«iiaiailPG@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 25, 2019 6:35 PM

To: House Health and Social Services

Subject: HB22

Thank you, HESS committee for serving the people of our state. | write in support of HB22. As a school counselor in the
Juneau School District for 23 years, | sadly knew a number of students who took their own lives. The Alaska Suicide
Prevention Council works with the Governor and his staff to bring resources to communities. Thank you for taking
testimony on this important bill.

Thank you,
Sally Donaldson

. ]
Juneau, AK 99801



